



15th July 2021

SPONSORED FUN WALK

Dear Parent/Carer

We are planning to hold a 'Sponsored Fun Walk' on Wednesday 21st July. This event is being reinstated after four years and will use the same route as has been traditionally walked on a mixture of farm tracks and quiet roads around Terrington St Clement. The full route is just over 8 miles. There will be a shorter walk for those who feel unable to complete the full distance.

We are asking students to make a voluntary donation of £1 on the day via ParentPay. This money will be donated to the Great Ormond Street Hospital, which will complement the £4822 we recently raised as part of our WNAT Fun Run.

On return to the School, the canteen will be providing a meal deal for the price of £2.30. These will include chicken or veggie burger, chips and a drink with students being able to pick and mix from a variety of combinations. If your child is entitled to free school meals one will be provided for them. There will also be ice lollies, cakes and sandwiches etc for sale on the day.

I do need to stress the need for everyone taking part in the walk to be dressed and equipped appropriately, with the following points taken into consideration:

- Non-School Uniform
- Appropriate footwear NO flip-flops or flimsy shoes
- Sun protection a high-factor sun cream and cover for the head and shoulders
- A light raincoat in case of showers
- Suitable refreshments NO fizzy drinks, just fruit drinks or water

Please can I ask that you contact the school in the event of not wishing for your son/daughter to be involved in the walk.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Feaviour

Assistant Headteacher